
 

 

G2 ANNOUNCES STRATEGIC INVESTMENT FROM THE GREAT 
RIVER COMPANY 

December 7, 2023 
 
G2 Consulting Group, LLC (G2) is pleased to announce it has received a strategic investment from The 
Great River Company, Inc. (GRC).  Through this investment, GRC will partner with G2 leadership to 
continue the establishment of an engineering services platform with a core focus on geotechnical, 
environmental and construction engineering.  G2 will continue to operate independently under their 
own brand and be led by their existing leadership team.  Together, the leadership teams will focus on 
organic expansion and complimentary add-on acquisitions. 
 
G2 was founded in 1994 to provide geoprofessional engineering services.  Their philosophy is to create 
lifetime clients who value the expertise and knowledge of the people of G2. Clients represent the 
infrastructure, K – 12, telecommunications, power and energy, manufacturing, and commercial sectors 
of the built environment. While the company is entering a new phase of growth, the goal is to continue 
providing long term clients with Smart. Results. Fast. and our employees with a commitment to an 
exceptional work environment with personal growth opportunities. 
 
The Great River Company, Inc. (GRC) is a Minneapolis based private investment company backed by 
business owning families seeking long-term investments across five strategic platforms.  Their 
investment in G2 reflects the belief the US built environment market will continue to play a strong role in 
the overall economy for years to come. 
 
Link to original press release: 
https://g2consultinggroup.com/news/g2-announces-strategic-investment-from-the-great-river-
company/  
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